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Docket Nos. 50-424, 50-425

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Document Control Desk
Washington, D. C. 20555

Gentlemen:

VOGTLE ELECTRIC GENERATING PLANT
IDENTIFICATION OF INSERVICE INSPECTION

PLAN DIFFERENCES

Georgia Power Company (GFC), in response to its June 7, 1990 verbal
commitment to NRC staff personnel, submits the enclosed information which
identifies the differences between the Vogtle Electric Generating Plant
(VEGP), Units 1 and 2 Inservice Inspection (ISI) Plans. The subject
information is being provided to assist the NRC and its contractor,
EGLG-1daho, in the review and approval process associated with the ISI
Programs at VEGP.

The ISI Plan documents of record used in developing the enclosed
information are Revision 3 of document no. ISI-P-005 for VEGP-1 and
Revision 2 of document no. ISI-P-013 for VEGP-2. Since the ISI Plans are
"1iving" documents, there are differences between Revision 3 and Revision 0
of the VEGP-1 ISI Plan, which was originally submitted to the NRC by GPC
letter SL-3321 dated October 21, 1987. Although the ISI Plan documents are
not normally submitted to the NRC, Revision 0 of the VEGP-1 ISI Plan
(181-P-005) was submitted to the NRC in response to a verbal request from
NRC staff personnel in 1987. A similar re-vest was not made at the time
for a copy of the VEGP-2 ISI Plan (ISI-P-013;,. While there are differences
between the various revisions of the IS!1 Plan for the respective VEGP unit,
the criteria on which the Plans are based remain unchanged.

During our review, nine relief requests were identified which require
evaluation and/or revision. Changes to the ISI Plan and/or Program
documents incorporating any necessary changes will be made during a future
revision of the affected document(s).

Three copies of the enclosed information are provided for your review. Two
copies of the subject information are being provided to both the Regional
Administrator for NRC Region 11 and EG&G-Idaho.
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Should there be any questions in this regard, please contact this office.

Sincerely,

I L e by

W. G. Hairston, III
WGH, 111/JAE/gb

Enclosure: Vogtle Electric Generating Plant, Units 1 and 2, Identification
of Significant ISI Plan Differences (6 volumes)
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Mr. C. K. McCoy (w/0 encl.)

Mr. J. A. Bailey \w/o encl.)
Mr. G. Bockhold, Jr. (w/encl.)
Mr. R. M. Odom (w/o encl.)

Mr. P. D. Rushton (w/o éncl.)
Mr. L. A. Ward (w/encl.)

NORMS (w/encl.)

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Mr. S. D. Ebneter, Regional Administrator [v/encl.)

Mr. D. §. Hood, Licensing Project Manager, NRR (w/encl.)

Mr. B. R. Bonser, Senior Resident Inspector, Vogtle (w/encl.)

Mr. B. Brown (w/encl.)



